
From: Stanionis, Victor 
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 11:36 AM 
To: May, Willie E. Dr. <willie.may@nist.gov> 
Subject: Iona lecture  
  

Dear Dr. May: 

  

I would like to thank you so much for honoring us by delivering a wonderful lecture at Iona 
College on NIST last Thursday. I hope that your trip home was uneventful. 

I collected twenty-eight student responses in which the students in describing their impressions 
of your lecture used comments such as well spoken, interesting, intriguing, and 
passionate.  They commented on the role of NIST in forensic science, cybersecurity, defining the 
kilogram, and in advanced manufacturing. Some said they did not know NIST existed before this 
and were interested in its history.  Another comment was on your intriguing background. 

Again, thanks. 

  

Victor 

Victor Stanionis, PhD 

Professor of Physics 

Coordinator, Scientific and Technological Literacy 

Iona College 

New Rochelle, New York   
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